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From: Eva Rizana <eva.rizana@gmail.com>
To: <srlup@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 11/8/2013 7:11 pm
Subject: Submission re Mining amendments

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing in response to the proposed changes to the State
Environmental Planning Policy (Mining, Petroleum Production and
Extractive Industries)

Having felt extremely vulnerable due to the  possible impacts  the now
withdrawn Coalpac Consolidation Project would have had on the town I
grew up in (Cullen Bullen), I welcome any move by government
departments to set buffer zones to protect the residents which may be
impacted by extractive industries.

I understand the importance extractive industries play in Australia
but question the balance we currently have between the concerns of
residents and the demands of industry.

Thank you for your time in reading this submission.

Kind regards
Eva Rizana


